
 
SIS/STC/011/2019-2020          May 29, 2019  

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the Eid Ul Fitr holidays will commence from June 2, 2019 to            

June 6, 2019 and regular classes will resume on Sunday, June 9, 2019.   

We wish everyone a ‘HAPPY EID UL FITR’. 

 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________ 


